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Friends of Kirkby on Bain CE Primary School 

Date/Time 19 January 2017 – Meeting Started 1535 

Venue School Hall Kirkby on Bain School 

Attendees Simon Morley, Becca Smith, Heide Wickes, Priya Rege, Vic Ball 

1. Welcome  Becca welcomed everyone to the meeting but no new 
parents/carers came.  Another option for getting new people 
involved included a coffee morning straight after drop off. 

2. Apologies None  

3. Thanks to …. Becca for completing the Co-op Green Champions application 
form and handing it in. 

Vic Ball gave Becca the application form to be the ordinary Co-op 
Champions (no outdoor/green theme) which she will complete 
and hand in by the closing date which is the beginning of Feb. 

4. Finance Report Heide reported that Stacy Hough had handed everything over but 
she was unsure as to what needs to be done.  Simon mentioned 
the PTA website that would provide the information needed.  
Books need to be looked at before the AGM – Priya said that she 
has someone who will look at them for us. 

5. Upcoming Events 3 Feb 17 (Friday before last day of term) – Cake Sale (need to get 
some more paper bags – PR confirmed donation of bags with NW 
post meeting) 

24 Feb 17 – Family Fun Night – Beetle drive - £1 a ticket.  3.30pm – 
4.30pm.  Beetle drive rounds with a tuck shop 

3 March 17 – Disco - £2 ticket 3 for £5 3.30pm – 5pm.  To ask 
Sparkle if they can do the disco again. (PR booked Sparkle to do 
the disco post meeting) 

 14 Mar 17 – AGM to be held in the hall.  Discussion about whether 
to have the meeting at 3.30pm or 6pm. 

Mother’s Day is on 26th March 17.  Plant a bulb in a teacup/pot as 
a present for the mums.  Becca to ask Wyvale for bulbs/pots as a 
donation. 

31 Mar 17 – Easter Egg Hunt – £2 per ticket or 3 for £5.  We need 
to get donations of Easter Eggs from Co-op and Budgens in 
Woodhall Spa – Priya to ask but at the moment it is a bit early!  
Will ask closer to the time. 
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Pamper Night – the rest of this term seems quite busy – will 
maybe do something next term.  Plan of action to be confirmed. 

Quiz in the Inn and The Mall – Heide to ask when we be their 
chosen charity. 

6. Any other ideas? An idea from the returned questionnaire was a duck race to be held on 
the River Bain. 

7. Committee Roles Five responses came back from the parent questionnaire and a 
couple of them seemed keen to join the committee.  Simon is to 
speak to them to see if they might be interested in getting 
involved. 

8. Next Meeting Monday 27th Feb 17 at 3.30pm in the School Hall 
 


